MATT and NIKKI BROWN

missionaries to CAMBODIA



November 6, 2012

Sending Church

Good News Baptist Church 3252 Taylor Road Chesapeake, VA 23321 Pastor Walt Coles

Our Vision

To glorify God
To preach the gospel
To disciple the saved
To plant local churches

Want to know more?

Check out our blog @ brownstocambodia. wordpress.com

Prayer Requests

- Safety while travelling
- Additional support
- The meetings that God desires for us
- God's blessing on our current supporters

Dear Praying Friends:

"It is of the Lord's mercies that we are not consumed, because his compassions fail not. They are new every morning: great is thy faithfulness." Lamentations 3:22-23

It is so humbling for us to see how God showers blessings upon us despite our unworthiness. He is truly a faithful, prayer-answering God. One of the main goals of deputation is to raise the support we will need on the field, and God is answering those prayers in a mighty way as we quickly approach 50% of our support. Several new churches have voted to partner with us, and we are so grateful for that privilege. We have also prayed that God would allow us to be a blessing and a challenge to the churches we visit. What a thrill it was to see a young lady surrender her life to God's work of missions at one of our meetings this month! Please pray that God will continue to use our ministry in the various churches we visit.



Our meetings this past month spanned from western Pennsylvania to south Georgia. One church in particular has taken as their goal to support missionaries to every country in the world. That is a great task, and we were stirred to see their sacrifice and commitment. World evangelism is a serious responsibility, but it is a remarkable privilege to be a part of God's work. The joy, love, and dedication of

God's people in every church we visit is proof of that. Please pray that God will keep connecting us with wonderful churches focused on fulfilling the Great Commission, especially for this upcoming spring.

On a personal note, we are expecting a new addition to our missions team - baby Brown is due next June! Please remember mother and baby in your prayers. As usual, we have an active itinerary planned for this month. We are excited, but we need the Lord's strength. Please continue to pray for our health and safety on the road. God is faithful - may you also experience His faithfulness and blessing!

In Christ,

Matt and Nikki Brown Romans 15:20-21

Interested in receiving this electronically? Subscribe online @ brownstocambodia.wordpress.com/partner-with-us